## Betty

The City has incorporated ACE recommendations on pollinators into the next version of the London Plan. Therefore, I would like to ask the committee to consider a reprint, as well as make any minor edits since last fall from our forum Nov 2014, and support the printing being finalized before the end of 2015. All copies we made for the forum were distributed.

ACE members can distribute copies in the SPRING to the public to access via garden stores, hardware stores, nurseries, libraries, and special events such as Seedy Saturday, etc. This may involve a couple of hours on each members' part for distribution and then it is done. It is good exposure for ACE.

I would like to recommend the following expense from ACE's 2015 budget and that we have the flyer included online on the ACE page of the City website to allow for more access.

Staple's pricing Double sided colour .39 plus tax .= .44  $\times$  2 = .88  $\times$  682 copies = \$600.16 for up to 50 retailers, 18 libraries and 3 events for a total of approx. 10 copies per site.

Regards/ds